
   

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISCLOSURE OF BENEFICIAL 

OWNERSHIP INFORMATION FOR 

KENYA COMPANIES 

EXTENSION OF DEADLINE  

Further to our recent newsletter on this subject 

(accessible here), please be notified that the 

Director General of the Business Registration 

Service has extended the grace period for 

compliance with beneficial ownership 

information disclosure requirements to 31st July 

2021. The Director General has in his notice to 

the public, indicated that this extension is a final 

extension.  

If you require any further information or 

clarification on the contents of this note, please 

contact: 
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Kenneth Kamaitha, Partner 

(KKamaitha@kapstrat.com) 

Nicholas Ochieng, Company Secretary 

(NOchieng@Kapstrat.com) 

 

This bulletin is not intended to offer professional advice and you should not act upon the matters referred to in it without taking specific advice. It is not 

intended to create, and receipt of it does not constitute, a lawyer client relationship. These regular bulletins provide incisive commentary on recent legal 

developments. If you have any comments on the bulletin, would like to receive further details on the subject matter or would like to stop receiving such 

communications from us, please send an email to KS@kapstrat.com or call your usual point of contact at Kaplan & Stratton. 

For client circulation only 

Charles Osundwa, Senior Associate 

(COsundwa@Kapstrat.com) 

 

https://www.kaplanstratton.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/KS-Newsletter-on-Disclosure-of-Beneficial-Ownership.pdf
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